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Conflict between skateboarders and residents at Belcher Bay Promenade 

Reply from the Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD): 

Jointly managed by government departments, the Belcher Bay Harbourfront 
Open Space is open to the public round the clock.  With implementation of 
minimal rules, it is hoped that more activities can be carried out at the venue, 
allowing more flexibility and freedom for arrangements. 
 
At present, LCSD arranges for contractor to follow up on the work, including 
cleaning, horticultural maintenance and report of facility repairs from security 
guards in the venue.  Nevertheless, the department is also willing to support 
the government departments concerned in educating the public on the use of 
venue facilities in an appropriate and safe manner. 
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